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WORKS UNDERWAY FOR NEW BALLARAT ROUNDABOUT

Final works are underway on a new roundabout in Ballarat’s rapidly-growing west as part of the Allan Labor
Government’s $60 million investment to cut congestion and boost safety across the city.

The new roundabout at the increasingly busy Dyson Drive and Ballarat-Carngham intersection will help
motorists get to their destination safer and sooner.

Ballarat’s growing population has led to increased traffic at the site, with 700 vehicles using the intersection
every hour during peak times. This figure is expected to increase 60 per cent by 2041.

Crews will undertake major construction works at the intersection including installing traffic islands,
pavement upgrades, drainage enhancements, and asphalting works.

During the works, residents are asked to plan ahead and expect delays, particularly during peak hour.

The works are part of the Labor Government’s $60 million Keeping Ballarat Moving program, which has
already delivered major upgrades to other major intersections across the city.

Thanks to this major investment, upgrades are now complete at five major Ballarat intersections: Gillies
Street/Gregory Street, Albert Street/Hertford Street and Albert Street/Docwra Street, Glenelg
Highway/Wiltshire Lane, and La Trobe Street/Wiltshire Lane.

For updates about the project and upcoming disruptions visit: regionalroads.vic.gov.au/map/grampians-
improvements/dyson-drive-and-ballarat-carngham-road.

Quote attributable to Minister for Roads and Road Safety Melissa Horne

"As Ballarat grows, we’re delivering road upgrades across the city to ensure the community can get where
they need to go more quickly and safely.”

Quote attributable to Member for Ripon Martha Haylett

“Works on the new roundabout at Dyson Drive are now in full swing, and 1'd like to thank Ballarat locals for
their patience while these works are underway.”

Quote attributable to Member for Wendouree Juliana Addison

“The new roundabout at Dyson Drive will ease congestion in our growing suburbs of Alfredton and Lucas,
improve liveability and keep Ballarat moving.”
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